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The completely overhauled Federal Act on Data Protection (revFADP) as passed by Swiss
Parliament will likely enter into force in the course of the second half of 2022 or early 2023.

Following the parliamentary approval of the revFADP, the focus shifted in the past year to the
relevant ordinance. A revised version of the ordinance to the revFADP has been in public
consultation from June to October 2021. Following input from various stakeholders in the
course of the consultation, the Federal Administration is currently busy preparing a revised
version to be published in the course of 2022.
For further details on the key changes to be introduced with the revFADP, please see our
previously published Legal Update of 15 January 2021.
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No legal or tax advice

This legal update provides a high-level overview and does not claim to be comprehensive. It
does not represent legal or tax advice. If you have any questions relating to this legal update or
would like to have advice concerning your particular circumstances, please get in touch with
your contact at Pestalozzi Attorneys at Law Ltd. or one of the contact persons mentioned in
this legal update.
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